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FRANKLIN REVOLVER & RIFLE ASSOCIATION, INC. 
Meeting Minutes
3/18/22
Call to Order:
The monthly meeting was called to order by Mike Luongo, at 7:00 pm on March 21st.  Flag salute and prayer followed.  
Reports:
The secretary’s report was read by Diane.  Report was accepted as read by Mike Luongo, seconded by Helen Swingle, and accepted by voice vote.
The treasurer’s report was read by Kevin.  Report was accepted as read by Mike Luongo, seconded by Chuck Hughes, and accepted by voice vote.     
Correspondence:
· Received special recognition from the NRA on receiving our 2022 Gold Medal.
Leagues:
· Running good.  Big turn out last Sunday.
Old Business:
· Read 2022 proposed slate of officers:
· President – Mike Luongo
· Vice President – Charlin Ryerson
· Treasurer – Kevin Sweetman
· Secretary – Diane Carroll
· Chief Instructor – Charlie Opdyke
· Executive Officer – Bob Uzzalino
· Committee sheets are on the desk.  We need volunteers.  Please let us know if you are interested in being on any committees.
· Yard sale April 23rd (town wide).  Do we want to do it?  Didn’t have a big turnout last year.
New Business:
· Camera’s:
· 8 cameras - $500 including wiring
· Wednesday Optimum came.  No cables are coming in.  Optimum would need to write up an estimate to run a wire from the road.
· Maybe dial up is sufficient for what we are using it for.
· Mobile hotspot we could get through Walmart and pay monthly.  Connect to local network.  5G may be cheaper.
· Fiber line goes to the police station.  Maybe we can tap into that.  Planet Networks.
Buildings & Grounds:
· Lights replaced - $9 bucks a piece.
· Outside lighting was changed – 3 units
· 50 yard line – Meet and go over how we want things set up
· Need a date to finish construction on the pavilion.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Work party Saturday March 26th for general clean up.  Bring wheel barrels – bring tools (shovels, racks, blowers, etc).  9am.  Diane send e-mail 
Matches:
· Posted on our website and on njpistol.com
· Charlie suggested 90 round match the first Sunday of every month.
Other:
· 50/50 - $15 won by Barbara.  
· Helen is our NRA recruiter.  When you purchase/renew your NRA membership through Helen, our Club receives a commission.  
· Club patches - See Kevin
· Safety flags – See Helen
· July match extend the invite to Hospice.  If we don’t have enough people, we can open it up.
· Bob suggested to have an open house.  Invite public to look at our range.  Snack bar could be open.  We could have 50/50 and provide information about our Club.  We can hand out flyers to local sport shops.  We could have event before GGG.  Maybe do it in June or before June.  Bob will donate $100 dollars for food.  NRA can provide us material also.
Membership:
· Motion was made to recommend the following probies as regular members: 
· Larry Lewczyk
· JoAnn Hassold
· James Lee
· Concetto Formica
· Stephen Gordon
· Chuck Hughes II
· Adjournment:
A motion was made by Mike Luongo to adjourn the meeting and seconded by Chuck Hughes.  The meeting adjourned at 7:36 pm with 28 members present.
Secretary – Diane Carroll

